
 April 29, 2022 

 To: Our Valued Customers 

 Re: New Price Notification Effective June 1 

 We have worked hard to control what we can at Dixon to limit the impact of price 
 increases. However, external forces continue to apply pressure in the form of material 
 costs, freight, and other inflationary factors. We are committed to limiting price increases 
 to a minimum, understanding the hardship it places on our customers. Despite our best 
 effort, we need to take action. 

 Effective June 1, Dixon will implement a price increase. The precise amount of increase 
 varies by product and material.  In some cases, significant increases were taken by Dixon 
 on some of our products or materials, and we are compelled to pass those on.  The total 
 blended increase is around 8%.  Your price file is attached. 

 Thank you for your business. We appreciate it! 

 Sincerely, 
 Dixon 

 Scott Jones 
 Vice-President, Sales 


